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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I was an outfitter in the Great Burn for 12 years.  Many times I packed snowmobile hoods and other parts out of

the area.  What a disappointment to my clients, that thought they were getting a wild experience, to stumble upon

a machine part.  Also allowing machines in that mountain goat high country just for the pleasure of a few doesn't

make any sense.  Please keep motors out of the Great Burn.  Please keep it as recommended Wilderness.

Thank you. 

 

 

 

The highlight of almost all my clients experiences was seeing mountain goats perched on a shear mountain wall.

I can't believe we would jepordize these iconic animals just for the short term thrill of a few. 

 

 

 

Please continue to manage the entire Hoodo Roadless Area as Recommended Wilderness. 

 

 

 

Already covered. 

 

 

 

Kelly Creek is one of the most wild places I've ever visited.  I remember camping at Hanson Meadows one

summer and seeing Moose, Elk, Deer, and Bear all in one day on the banks of Kelly Creek.  That same day I

caught and release a number of 16 inch plus Cutthroat trout.  What an unbelievable place. 

 

 

 

No more comments. 

 

 

 

I know this Forest Planning stuff isn't easy.  And it's easy to to cave to pressures just to get it done.  Thanks in

advance for keeping the big picture in mind and for listening to our comments


